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Figure 1The KIRA EVS,being showcased at Muni University by the brain behind the innovation Prof.Eng.Tikodri Toboa and 
his team at Muni University on 12th April 2019 

Muni University to host Uganda-Germany Symposium 

Muni University is set to host the Uganda- Germany Investment Symposium that 

will foresee 800 Guests in attendance,200 from Germany and 600 from within 

the country and the neighboring South Sudan and DR Congo. 

The Symposium organized by Operation Wealth creation (OWC) President’s 

office in partnership with Uganda Investment Authority (UIA), and convened by 

Gen (Rtd) Caleb Akandwanaho SS “Oriba”, Chief Coordinator, OWC President’s 

Office, will run from 24th to 26th July 2019. 

The Symposium themed “Transformation through regional integration, 

investment and infrastructure development—Pan African peace building thru 

holistic development of Africa’s Upper Nile Valley” (N Uganda, NE DRC and S 

Sudan)”. 

 



Is among other objectives, aimed at unleashing investment, innovations, 
commercialization, business development and trade opportunities from 
Uganda/Africa-Germany/European Union (EU) Academia-Industry/Private Sec-
tor-Government Partnerships, and enabling Ugandan/African Private Sector to 
tap into Germany’s €1 Billion Africa Investment Fund announced by German 
Chancellor Angela Merkel on 30th October 2018  

H.E President Yoweri K. Museveni is proposed to be the Guest of Honor and 

Main Keynote Speaker in the event that will be climaxed by the proposed 

Uganda-DRC-South Sudan Heads of State SUMMIT hosted by the President of 

the Republic of Uganda. 

New Guild inaugurated. 

 

Figure 2 The Deputy Vice Chancellor Professor Anguma Simon Katrini (third left) and Dean Of Students Madam Amandru 
Stella Wawa in a group photo with the outgoing Guild President Mr.Duncan Akatukwasa (seconf from Left) and the 
incoming Guild President HE: Mugabi Yese (fourth from Right) and other Guild Council members during the Inauguration 
ceremony. 

The Members of the new Guild Council were inaugurated on Friday 12th April 

2019. 

Right: the incoming Guild 

President HE: Yese Mugabi 

taking oath and looking on 

left is the Commissioner of 

oaths Mr. Samuel Ondoma.  

 



Stakeholders Workshop for Curriculum review of the Bachelor of Medicine and 

Bachelor of Surgery. 

Various stake holder’s majority being medics converged at Muni University on 

Wednesday 3rd April 

2019 to review the 

curriculum developed 

for Bachelor of Medicine 

and Bachelor of Surgery. 

Professor Okulu Joel of 

National Medical Council 

and Dr.Aine Robert of 

National Council for 

Higher Education 

provided very rich guidance to the University Management on what 

requirements should be put in place before the School of Medicine can 

commence. Bachelor of Medicine and Bachelor of Surgery is one of the planned 

future programmes hence the review is one of the required procedures. 

University Staff Sensitised on Cross Cutting Issues. 

Muni University 

Staff on Friday 4th 

April 2019 were 

sensitised on cross 

cutting issues that 

included HIV/AIDS 

and HBV, Gender 

Mainstreaming and 

Special Needs. 

Gender 

mainstreaming is a 

soft component 

under the African 

Development Bank Higher Education Science and Education (ADB-HEST) project. 

Visit www.muni.ac.ug and Facebook page at MUNI university  for full stories.  
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